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I'm supporting this bill because I have noticed a increase of cougar and a decrease in 

deer numbers on the oregon coast.  I have been running trail camera since 2009. I 

used to get a lot of deer on my camera.  Now I seem to get more cougar pictures 

then deer pictures.  I think returning hound hunting would help out deer and elk 

populations.  


